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Northern Lights Resources drops Misty Creek Property Option 

 
 
Vancouver, Canada, April 30, 2013, Northern Lights Resources (or the “Company”) 
(CNSX: NLE) reports that it has terminated its option to earn a 100% interest in the 
Misty Creek Property   
 
As a consequence of current market conditions affecting junior exploration companies, 
the Company has been unsuccessful in securing financing at prices which would not 
otherwise lead to severe dilution to existing shareholders.  Further, the fact that the 
property is in the Northwest Territories with mineral exploration performed over a very 
short exploration period, was also a major factor. 
 
The Company feels it appropriate to look for a property with more prior exploration 
activity and situated in a more southern Northern American location to create new 
shareholder value. 
 
Thank you 
 
“Albert (Rick) Timcke” 
 
Albert R Timcke 
President   
 
 

 The CNSX has neither approved nor disapproved the contents of this news release. 


